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Dear Brothers,
I want to congratulate the newly elected

officers for the 2014-15 Columbian year.
New to the officer corps are Bro. Aloysius
Arukattil, Inside Guard; Bro. Desmond
Gomes, Outside Guard; and Bro. Howard
Ammerman, Advocate.  And, I want to
say thank you to all the brother Knights
who are staying on in their positions for
another year.  A special thank you to Bro.
John Quinonez who moved up to the
Chancellor’s chair.  This will be another
challenging year for the officers and men
of our Council as we continue efforts to
“right the ship” and rebuild the Council.
I am, at times, guilty of musing over our
banner days and not keeping my eye on
the future.  Our past was marked with

success and the future can once again
be bright and rewarding.

I want to thank Bro. Henry Hurtle, PGK
for skillfully guiding this year’s nominating
committee.  This year making up the
committee were Bro. Mike Monroe, PGK,
Bro. Tom McGowan, PGK, Bro. Patrick
Crosson, Jr. PGK and Bro. Rich
Zabrouski.  Thank you to all for a job well
done.

As I mentioned to the brothers at the
June meeting we will have two major
goals for the Columbian year as we
shape our Council into a family
organization.  The first goal is to increase
our membership.  This past Columbian
year we brought in twenty-three new
members.  We still had a deficit in
membership but it was the smallest of the
past few years.  At the June meeting I
said we would strive to earn the Star
Council award.  The requirements are
very difficult to achieve for a Council our
size.  Nonethe- less, if you set the bar
high you can only find success.  To that

end we should recruit at the minimum 50
new brother Knights and the burden falls
on each one of us.  Each of us must know
a man worthy of calling himself a Knight
of Columbus.  The second goal is to
reactivate the Columbiettes.  We need
our wives, sisters, daughters working
alongside us.  More on this as the year
moves along.

James Bush, a relatively new Knight,
has agreed to be the Youth Director of
our Council.  I want to congratulate him
on taking on this position.  He will be
forming a team to explore ways of
providing meaningful activities for the
youth in our area.  As the Youth Director
I asked him to explore the possibility of
forming a Squires Circle for our Council.
How you finish often sets the stage for
how you will begin anew and this year’s
golf outing put the exclamation point on
the 2013-14 Columbian year.  Over a
hundred golfers took to the links and we
raised over nine thousand dollars.  We all
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Council Chaplain: Rev. Kevin McBrien
Assoc. Chaplain: Deacon Lachlan Cameron

My Brother Knights:
   The Columbus Club in the first six
months of 2014, as far as catering is
concerned, is a little behind last year’s
bookings. As you know that’s what pays
the bills; it is our single largest source of
revenue. Most of it is used for our buildings
upkeep and overhead.
   We made some improvements during
the past month to the front entrance of our
building. The retaining walls were repaired
and painted as well as the front steps. I
like to thank two brothers who helped me
get this job done: DGK Joseph Wendling,
and Joey Vitiello. All the labor for the
council building was volunteered and we
used 10 gallons of paint that we had in our
store room.
In addition we painted our other building,
2035 Hillside Ave., which is leased by
Brother Knight, Dr. Nick Virgilio. Joey
did the work at 2035 Hillside Ave. with one
of his helpers.
   I put in place a nominating committee
for the purpose of selecting viable
candidates who are interested in serving

Columbus Club Briefs
By Tom McGowan, PGK, President

on the Columbus Club Board of Directors
as some terms for the current directors
will expire. The current directors are
eligible to run again. To be considered,
a candidate must be a Third Degree
Brother Knight in good standing. Those
interested are urged to contact the
nominating chairman, Patrick Crosson,
Jr., PGK. The election will take place this
fall.
   Before I close I would like to wish Bro.
Rich Zabrouski, and his wife, Bernadette,
all the best as they begin another chapter
in their life. Rich and Bernadette relocated
to the Big State of Texas. Rich will be
missed around here as he was an active
member of our council for the past three
years. He was a big help to Harry and me
as a member of the Columbus Club in
addition to being a Bingo volunteer. I am
sure once he settles down he will join the
local K of C and become active with their
activities.
  The next meeting of the Columbus Club
will be Tuesday, September 16. I hope
everyone is enjoying the summer so far.

It Takes a Council
Whether you’ve attended a Council or Chapter meeting at which I’ve spoken or

whether we have had the opportunity to personally meet with one another, the one
message I try to convey is this; “The Knights of Columbus is here to serve our families,
our Parishes and our communities.”  But, nothing can or does happen without the
consensus and support of the membership at large.

Over the past few months I have had the privilege and honor of working side by
side with members from the councils I serve.  Each and every council rose to the
occasion and due to the efforts of those who participated, Parishes communities and
families benefited from the experience.

I would be remiss if I did not mention the labor of love performed by each council.
New Hyde Park assisted with Holy Spirit’s overwhelmingly successful Family Fair;
the Cinco de Mayo fund raiser, hosted by Fr. Wm. Daly Knights and Columbiettes
supplied bunk beds for the Seminary; and Port Washington Knights and children
staffed the HarborFest Model Boat Regatta.  In a couple of cases the councils will
be the beneficiaries of their own good works, because they have attracted new
candidates to join our ranks.

As long as we continue this path our Councils will be assured of whole new
generation of friends, families and new members.

As I noted at the beginning, it is an honor to work alongside such a tremendous
and diverse Family organization such as the Knights of Columbus.

Fraternally,
Daniel Garcia FIC
516-358-1817
KofCDanGarcia@aol.com
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Fraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal Corner
"Let us pray for our sick and deceased."

Please pray for those who are ill: 
Brothers: Larry Centola, Ray
McCaffrey, Robert Mottola, Peter
Astrup
Family Members: Ben Fiorenti, Jr.
(Son of Bro. Ben, Sr.), Marie Massa
(Wife of PGK Ben), Josephine
Dragonetti (Wife of Bro. Carmine),
Ninabeth Palces (Daughter of Bro.
Jude). 

Please pray for those who have
passed away:
Brothers: Anthony Musso, Michael
Horan, Sr. 
Family Members: Jack Crosson
(Uncle of PGK Patrick).
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Please notify George Pellechia, PGK
at 516.248.7741 of sickness or death

of any of our members.

Time is beginning to grow short for the
next exemplification of the Fourth Degree,
the Patriotic degree of our Order. It will be
held on Sunday, Oct. 12th, at the Melville
Marriott.  If you are interested in becoming
a Fourth Degree member, please contact
me or Bro. Brian Ennis, Faithful Navigator
of our Assembly.

Fourth Degree News
Pope John XXIII Assembly

Faithful Navigator & Assembly
Officers’ Installation Reception

Sunday, September 14, 2014 • 2:00 PM

New Hyde Park Knights of Columbus
Members Lounge

Repast, beer, wine, soda, cake and coffee

Cash bar for mixed drinks

$10 payable at the door

If you plan on attending please call:
Faithful Captain Karl Wick at 718.849.4580

or email at Karl_22@verizon.net

Open to all Brother Knights and their families.
The new Faithful Navigator of the Assembly isBrian Ennis, PGK.

Your show of support will be greatly appreciated.

K of C Seniors
by Joan Fiorenti, President

Dear Brothers and Sisters:
Summer is here: a time to enjoy the

outdoors and have backyard BBQ’s with
family and friends. July was the start of
Monday Fun Day at Bar Beach. I hope to
see you all there.

Monday, August 11th will be our picnic
at Bar Beach. The picnic will be at the end
of the parking lot. The only thing you have
to bring is your food and drink. Cans of
beer are allowed, no glass bottles. I’m
looking forward to a good turnout. Come
join your friends for a good time.

Our next meeting will be Wednesday,
September 3rd. On Sept. 17th I hope to
have Peter Webb back to give out flu
shots.

Over the summer please think of
volunteering. We need a new board to
keep our club going. So please volunteer.
Have a safe summer. God Bless.

MOVED? ABOUT TO MOVE?
NOT RECEIVING THE CLARION?
NEED TO BE REMOVED FROM

THE LIST?
Please let us know by filling out this

form, and we'll do the rest!

Clarion Mailing Update • 2014-2015

Name:  _________________________

Address:________________________

Town:__________________________

State ________Zip Code___________

o Address correction
o Add to the mailing list
o Remove from mailing list

Mail to:
Harry O’Connor, PGK

NHP Knights of Columbus
1000 Marcus Ave

New Hyde Park, NY 11040
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Grand Knight's Message
Continued from page 1

owe a big thank you to the perennial
anchors of this event Bro. Tom McGowan,
PGK and Bro. Mike Monroe, PGK.  This
year joining Tom and Mike was Bro.
James Bush who through his singular
efforts brought ten foursomes to the
event and raised over a thousand dollars.
Thanks, men, for one outstanding job.  In
addition to James Bush, helping Tom and
Mike were Bro. Joe Renta, PGK, Bro.
Joe Wendling, DGK, and Bro. Kevin
Oster, Outside Guard.  I think the 2014-
15 Columbian year has some great
potential. Now let us all pick up the rope
and pull together.

In last month’s Clarion I introduced the
first of a 2 part series describing what the
Council and the membership could do to
deliver a quality program to the parishes
and the communities we serve. Yes, it is
through service that we will grow.  It is
what we do for others that will make the
New Hyde Park Knights of Columbus an
organization sought out by others.

Family Activities:  In order to satisfy
this focus area the Council and/or you
might (1) participate in programs
assisting widows and orphans, (2)
maintain a Family of the Month program,
(3) host a pancake breakfast.

Culture of Life Activities:  In order to
satisfy this focus area the Council and/
or you might (1) March for Life in
Washington, (2) attend the Right to Life
Mass in January at St. Patrick’s Cathedral
in New York, (3) organize a Mass for the
unborn and (4) raise funds to purchase
an ultrasound machine.

Youth Activities: In order to satisfy
this focus area the Council and/or you
might (1) organize a Columbian Squire,
(2) become involved in your parish’s
CYO program, (3) grant scholarships to
deserving students, and (4) organize
contests, i.e, poster, essay or free throw
contests.

In each of the categories I have only
given you a few suggestions.  I invite all
of you to come up with your own ideas
and put them to work for His greater
glory.

Brothers, thanks for all you do!

"Long Island’s North Fork"
Winery Tour

Sunday, November 9th

Leaving at 10 a.m. from the Knights of Columbus #2852
Luxury bus ride, Gourmet boxed lunch,

Bagels and coffee before we leave at 9:30am.
Refreshments served on the bus.

 Tour 3 Wineries with tasting at each winery
$110 per person covers this exciting 8-hour event

For Reservations Contact:
Co-Chair: Joe Renta (516) 582-1088

Co-Chair:  Kevin Houst (516) 526-2848
Honorary Co-Chair: Megan O’Connor (516) 662-7131

Reservations are confirmed with full payment
Seating is limited



JULY/AUGUST 2014                            Please Patronize Our Advertisers                                               PAGE 5

James J. Walker – General Manager

2000 Hillside Ave. • New Hyde Park 11040  •  516-352-3434
224-39 Jamaica Ave. • Queens Village 11428  •  718-465-3210

GILLESPIE - LIDDY MEMORIAL GOLF OUTING
On Friday, June 13th at the Clearview Golf Club we hosted our annual Gillespie -

Liddy Memorial Golf Outing. The turnout was probably the best we ever had; 87 golfers
showed up at the course. The weather at first was light rain but changed to sun by
the afternoon as we finished our lunch and stayed that way until the 18th hole. Then
it came down hard and fast and a few golfers got wet. This year we changed the format
to best ball to the green and one score for the foursome - we finished in 4 hours and
20 minutes. The old format would have set us back another two hours. We added a
new prize: low score for the foursome.

Harry O’ Connor and staff back at the council had everything ready for us for our
dinner. They did a great job. PGK’s Mike Monroe and Joe Renta handled the selling
of the chances and the drawings for the prizes. At the golf course, Kevin Oster, along
with my son, Patrick, helped me with the registration of the golfers. Good things come
to those who help. Kevin won the Grand Prize drawing: Weber BBQ Grill.

I need to thank some of my Brother Knights for their help for without them the outing
would not have run so smoothly. First my partners for years: Mike Monroe aka the
Money Man  obtained a majority of the hole sponsors, Joe Renta - he handled getting
the sponsor signs made up and set them out on the golf course and made sure we
brought them back at the end. And special thanks to a new member of our council
who took his degree only months ago, James Bush. He brought in ten foursomes and
a $ 1000 donation. These fellows really helped to make it a great successful outing
this year. We realized a profit of almost $ 10,000. Of course I thank all our Brother
Knights, family members and friends who participated and have been loyal for so
many years. This is what the Knights of Columbus is all about: helping each other
to get the job done.

Fraternally yours,
Tom McGowan, PGK
Chairman

NHP K of C
Presents

Classic Car Show

Saturday, September 6
Council Parking Lot
10:00 AM ‘til 2:00 PM

For more information please
contact Bro. Dan Garcia

516-358-1817
kofcdangarcia@aol.com
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Bro. Joseph R. Smolenski Jr.                     Bro. Michael P. McBride

Bro. Matty Travaglia                          Bro. Jason Latka

Bro. Michael Monroe, PGK

Knights of Columbus • New Hyde Park Council #2852

Halloween Party
Saturday, November 1, 2014 • 8:00 PM to 12:00 AM

 

For Reservations, contact
Chairman Joe Renta PGK

516-582-1088 or Jcbk1990@aol.com

Our Ghoulish Bar Serves
Top Shelf Liquor & Bottled Beer

 
Buffet Dinner/Coffee and Dessert

 
Music by Funtime’s DJ John

 
$50.00 per person

 
Prize Raffles and 50/50 

“Best Individual Costume Contest”

2014-2015 Officers
Congratulations to the Newly Elected

Officers of New Hyde Park Council for
the Columbian Year 2014-2015.

Grand Knight
Thomas J. Liddy

Deputy Grand Knight
Joseph F. Wendling, Jr.

Chancellor
John A. Quinonez

Warden
Joseph P. Abberton

Inside Guards
Kevin Oster

Aloysius Arukattil
Outside Guards
Edward Falowski
Desmond Gomes

Treasurer
Brian Ennis, PGK

Advocate
Howard Ammerman

Recorder
Karl Wick
Lecturer

Ben Massa, PGK
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CLINTON MARTIN
POOL

CONCERT
7:30 PM

NORTH HEMPSTEAD
BEACH PARK

"DRIVE-IN-MOVIE"
8:00 PM

NORTH HEMPSTEAD
BEACH PARK

SIX GUNS
1:00 PM

NORTH HEMPSTEAD
BEACH PARK

CAPRI'S
1:00 PM

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

NESBITT

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

BARBOLLA

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

McCANN

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.
ENNIS

19th Annual New Hyde Park Village Street Fair
Saturday, September 20th

Henry Hurtle, PGK is looking for volunteers to help with the
Council Recruitment and C&B Drive

North Hempstead STOP Program
Saturday, September 6 - Michael J. Tully Park - 9:30 AM to 3:00 PM

The program offers residents of North Hempstead the opportunity to dispose
of their household hazardous waste in an environmentally friendly manner.

For additional information visit: www.northhempsteadny.gov



Residential
Commercial

Jack O'Sullivan
Martin  Crerand

Tel: 516-354-0002
Fax: 516-488-9569
718-284-3600

3 Hoffman Road
New Hyde Park, NY

11040
290 BROADWAY, GARDEN CITY PARK, NY 11040

516-742-5961 • FAX 516-742-5968

• SHOW-QUALITY WORKMANSHIP
• HONEST WORK AT REASONABLE PRICES
• CUSTOMER SATISFACTION GUARANTEED

Established 1986

Joe Stelmokas
John Quinonez

Brother Knight

•  We Make Bodies Beautiful  •

PAINTING - DECORATING
WALLCOVERING - SHEETROCK
TAPING - POWERWASHING

INTERIOR/EXTERIOR

929-800-1174
917-803-7443
JOE                               NEW HYDE PARK, NY

Ace-DecorAce-DecorAce-DecorAce-DecorAce-Decor'

Planning a Special Occasion?
Don’t Overlook Your

Knights of Columbus Hall
For Your Catered Event

• • • • •
New Hyde Park Council’s

Two Banquet Rooms
Provide the Perfect Place to Celebrate

With Family and Friends!

• • • • •
For information, please contact

Harry O’Connor, PGK or Nick Cambria
516.352.2852

LUCY IS NOW WITH RAY - BLOCK STATIONERY CO., INC     516-428-2010

"COMPLETE LINE OF OFFSET PRINTING"
3 Plainfield Ave.  Floral Park, NY 11001 (Corner of Jericho Turnpike)

(516) 328-1497
JANBALLOONS

PARTY CAKES

WE DELIVER

ALL OCCASIONS

Tax Services  Accounting Business Logistics

K of C Brother
Joseph Scarpa, CPA PC

516-785-1937
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NHP Council benefits from the proceeds of this annual NYS
Council fundraiser. Bro. Ed Long is waiting to process your
sold books! Please send in your sold books along with your
donation. Your participation is certainly appreciated! Please
call the council at 516-352-2852 if book(s) are needed.

New York State Council C & B Fund
2014 Charitable and Benevolent Program

Charity – Unity – Fraternity – Patriotism

I WANT YOU…
...TO SIGN UP A

NEW MEMBER TODAY!
• • • • •

Sign up online!
WWW.KOFC2852.ORG



(516) 354-2258

PETER M. CAPUTO, BROKER 

ERA Caputo Realty 
Direct:  (516) 354-7857 

Office: (516) 437-0333 

     Senior Relocation 

           Appraisals 

Real Estate Management 

• extensions
• dormers
• decks
• vinyl siding
• wood siding
• bathrooms
• kitchens
• basements

• windows
• doors
• skylights
• gutters

& leaders
• sheetrock

& spackle
• paneling & trim

Rick Bremer
Levittown, N.Y. 11756

516.735.3914

Bremco
Home Improvements, Inc.

Licensed • Insured

Brother

(Council Brother)

Office Hours By Appointment

HEALTH
THROUGH CHIROPRACTIC

Dr. Nicholas M. Virgilio

516-354-3651
2035 Hillside Avenue

New Hyde Park, NY 11040

FUNTIME MUSIC & VIDEO
JOHN AMBROSINO

NADINE AMBROSINO

Tel: 516-437-5199
Tel: 631-543-1184
Fax: 631-543-2312

Music & Video
For All Occasions

Complete Entertainment
Company

D.J.

Dominick's
Italian & American Delicatessen

Produce • Deli • Grocery • Dairy
Superior Catering

"All Cooking Prepared In Our Own Kitchen"
401 Herricks Rd., New Hyde Park, NY 11040

516-746-2116

(516) 294-7018

Pyramid Jewelers
GOLD & DIAMONDS

SPECIALIZED IN CUSTOM DESIGNS

ALLAN A. WALSH
20 HILLSIDE AVE. • WILLISTON PK., NY 11596

• • • • •

  

SASASASASAVE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!
Change your old jewelry

into new design
All jewelry repairs done on premises

718-470-0808                     516-437-5343
LIC# 1008                                                          LIC# 2060

Tri-County
Instant Plumbing & Heating, L.L.C.

www.cesspoolcare.com

FRANK J. MUSELLA                              JOHN J. MUSELLA

Licensed
 Plumbers

  All watches repaired by
      Rolex technician

70 WINDSOR AVENUE
MINEOLA, NY 11501

HEATING SPECIALISTS
FUEL OIL - OIL BURNERS
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Baron & Goodsell
Attorneys at Law

516-328-3254
Wills, Trusts and Estates

Elder Law
Real Estate

• • • • •
Patricia A. Goodsell, Esq.

608 Jericho Turnpike
New Hyde Park, NY 11040

THOMAS  BARBARO, D.P.M.
Board Certified Podiatrist

800 B Jericho Tpke. • New Hyde Park, NY

516-326-7979

• NEW PATIENTS WELCOMED •

BROTHER KNIGHT GINO SCARTOZZI, D.P.M.
BOARD CERTIFIED, DABPOPPM, FACFAOM

2 ABERDEEN ROAD
NEW HYDE PARK, NY 11040
TELEPHONE: (516) 326-7936

OFFICE HOURS BY APPOINTMENT

NEW HYDE PARK PODIATRY

CITY LINE

1640 HILLSIDE AVENUE
NEW HYDE PARK,  N.Y. 11040
(516) 354-9037
(718) 343-5525

Flowers For All Occasions
www.shopcitylineflorist.com

teleflora
FLORIST

CityLine

Park Funeral
 Chapels

Generations of
Dignified Personal Service

2175 Jericho Turnpike
Garden City Park, NY 11040

(516) 747-4300

www.parkfuneralchapels.com

A Song For Ireland

MUSIC FOR ALL OCCASIONS
40 Fulton Ave., Garden City Park, NY 11040

(516) 248-9214

A delicious new RTD tea
with a ROAR of goodness!

Dom Pagano
Owner, Dandy Lion Tea LLC

DandyLionTea@gmail.com
www.dadnyliontea.com
phone 718-441-4422

cell 347-242-1678
fax 718-846-0020

Please Patronize Our Advertisers

Thursday Nights!!!  Be There!!!


